
 

 

The Hon. Emma Hurst 
Chair 
Portfolio Committee No. 8 – Customer Service 
Parliament of NSW 

  

17 April 2025 

Dear Chair 

Subject: Clarification of evidence/transcript for Budget Estimates hearing 

I write to advise of a clarification to evidence given by myself at the Budget Estimates hearing 
for Legislative Council Portfolio Committee No.8 – Customer Service, on 11 April 2025.  

Title of evidence clarification 

Page 66, paragraph 10 of the transcript currently reads as: 

‘The budget is around $300 million a year and we invest around $70 million a year in community 
and NGO-funded services.  

This should be amended to: 

‘The budget is around $300 million a year and we invest around $20 million a year in community 
and NGO-funded services.  

Please publish my clarifications above. If you need further information, please contact me on 
 

Yours sincerely 

Paul O’Reilly 
Deputy Secretary 
System Reform 
Department of Communities and Justice 
 
 
Department of Communities and Justice 
Postal address: Locked Bag 5000, Parramatta NSW 2124 

  

 




